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 KIWANIS MEETING OF November 7, 2022 
 

 
 

Monday we were part of a joint meeting with area Rotary, Kiwanis, and Optimist 
clubs. The purpose was to honor Green Bay Metro Fire chief David Litton who 
was retiring after 40 years. 
 
The keynote speaker was Green Bay Mayor Eric Genrich. The luncheon was 
organized by the seven area Optimist clubs. The event was attended by 75 
people.  All enjoyed a roast beef dinner. Our six cub members who attended 
were Maria, Ann, Rick, Anne, Bob R. and Ben W. 



 

 
 
 

 

 
Our club is helping UWGB Circle K with their November 18th bake sale 
fundraiser. A few of our club members have promised to bake something for the 
sale. Eliza will pick up our backed items on November 16th. Contact Pat for 
details. 
 
Our next meeting will be on Monday November 21st. At our December 5th 
meeting, Rick will present the 2021-2022 fiscal year Treasury's report.  
Our second December meeting on December 19thwill be held at Nicolet school. 
Details will be posted in the November 21st newsletter. 
 
By: Bob Rowan 
 
 


